N
QF\(;O H%&
o
< "

Gk .
%O L \\\b
R CENTER

OFFICERS & DIRECTORS

ARLINGTON HEIGHTS SENIOR CENTER, INC.

June 7, 2017

1801 West Central Road
Arlington Heights, lllinois 60005-2410
Telephone: (847) 253-5532

John Glueckert Jr.

President
Brenda Borchers
Secretary
Steven Schuitz
Treasurer

Richard Chierico
Sue Duchek

Katie Fielmann
Roylene Gallas
Kelly Hutchison
Marie Lanza
Thomas McQuillan
John W. Muldoon
Alisa Kapusinski
Jo Segalla

Mary M. Stitt
Charles Vande Ven

Mr. Randy Recklaus

Village Manager

Village of Arlington Heights

33 S. Arlington Heights Road
Arlington Heights, IL 60005

Dear Mr. Recklaus,

Arlington Heights Senior Center, Inc. which funds items for the Arlington
Heights Senior Center is requesting a waiver on the insurance requirement for
their upcoming raffle to be held in conjunction with their July 18, 2017 golf
outing. The reason for this request is that Arlington Heights Senior Center,
Inc. has funds well in excess of the $3,000 value of the prizes, sufficient to

guarantee the prizes.

We are seeking to sell raffle tickets on that day at Arlington Lakes Golf
Course, the site of the golf outing. The application has already been submitted

to the building department.

If we can be of further assistance, please do not hesitate to reach me or contact
Karen Hansen at khansen@vah.com or 847-253-5532 ext. 301,

Sincerely,

John Glueckert, Jr.

President

Arlington Heights Senior Center, Inc.

Cc: Alisa Kapusinski



